COPRY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3rd April, 1922.

: Dear S8ir,
§ with referencs to Glasgow First Entry report No.
41800 on the motor vessel "HAURAKI", I have %o say that it
iz concluded that the spacing of the frame rivets in way of
é the 27th frame spacing is as required, but I shall Dbe zlad
: if you will kindly ascertain from the Surveyors and let me
know whether this 1s so. The approvéd plan of the after end
and boss framing should be forwarded to this Office for filing
with the report, and I shall be obliged if you will kindly
transmit the same with your reply.

I am, Dear 8ir,

% . Yours faithfully,

Assistant 50 the Sacratary.

The Secratary,

GLASGOW.
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